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Greetings
elcome to all those attending our services. 
We also extend warm wishes to everyone 

who is part of our readership.
W

Semiannual Meeting
Our next semi-annual meeting is tomorrow,  
Sunday, January 19th, after services, about 8:30 
AM.

Events & Notes
Rabbi Doron Perez—Sunday, January 19th, 10:30 
AM Rabbi Perez hosts, on Zoom, Zionism Under 
Fire—How Should We Respond? Rabbi Perez is the 
Executive Chairman of World Mizrachi. Rabbi 
Doron Perez is also the father of the murdered 
hostage, Daniel Perez. Use this link to register: 
tinyurl.com/RavDoron

Tzvi Horowitz offers a 2nd Daf Yomi shiur after 
Shacharit Sunday through Friday!
Great Jewish Letters—EDOS and The Denver 
Kehillah are joining to provide a 3-session discussion 
of 3 great Jewish letters on 3 Wednesdays, 7:30 PM, at 
EDOS. On January 29th: Rambam’s letter to Ovadiah 
the convert; February 5th: Rabbi Soloveitchik’s letter 
on why he did not make Aliyah; and February 19th: 
Nechama Leibowitz on accepting the truth from 
wherever it comes. Shiurim are led by Rabbi Barry 
Gelman.

Youth Activities
EDOS—Children’s educational programming takes place 
every Shabbat from 9:45–11:15 AM in the Strear Family Beit 
Midrash / Library, led by Ella.
NCSY—Visit southwest.ncsy.org for posted events!
Follow NCSY on Facebook! DenverNCSY.

Upcoming Events
 S-I-R Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb—February 7th-8th, 

Office Hours:  Tuesdays, 9:30 AM-1:30 PM
Fridays, 8:30-9:30 AM  

E-mail: manager@edosdenver.org
Chesed committee: edoschesed@gmail.com 
Send bulletin announcements to newsletter@edosdenver.org by 

Wednesday.
Oral announcements are due to the President 

(president@edosdenver.org) by Thursday afternoon

Visit us online at edosdenver.org.

Readings
ArtScroll Torah 292

ArtScroll Haftorah 1147

EDOS Classes This Week

,ca Rambam Shiur Shlomo Fried 8:30 AM

Sefer Hachinuch Dr. Teitelbaum After Mincha

Mon Halacha Rabbi Gelman 7:15 AM

Tue Men’s Shiur
Sefer Tehillim

Rabbi Yoel 
Unger

7:30 PM

Please use common sense and stay safe-at-home if you 
feel ill and suspect that you could be contagious with 
COVID-19 or any other virus or bacteria.

Our weekly Mizrachi Shabbat bundle can be 
downloaded at /mizrachi.org/hamizrachiweekly



Parashat Beshalach, Rabbi Dovid Gottlieb joins 
us as a scholar-in-residence. 
Tessler & Teitelbaum Kiddush—Kiddush on 
February 8th, Parashat Beshalach, is sponsored by
the Tessler & Teitelbaum Families for their 
Simchat Torah honors and to commemorate the 
Yahrzeits of their respective mothers.

Kiddush
Today’s Kiddush, for Parashat Shemot, is 
sponsored by David & Debby Kasztl and Benjy &
Chava Kasztl and by Dr. Bruce & Lorraine 
Greenstein. The Kiddush commemorates the 
Yahrzeits of Erwin Kasztl, the father of David 
and Benjy Kasztl; Irving Katz, the father of 
Chava Kasztl; and Beryl Itzack Miklin, father of 
Lorraine Greenstein.

Community Events
Eruv Sponsor—EDOS would like to highlight our 
community’s weekly Eruv sponsors. This week 
the Eruv is sponsored by the M B Glassman 
Foundation.
Walk To Free the Hostages—Meets at Washington 
Park every Sunday at 2:00 PM to walk around 
the lake until all are freed. Meeting place is at 
Mississippi Avenue, at the entrance to park. Run 
For Their Lives is a global initiative with over 200
groups around the world, to raise awareness for 
the immediate release of the hostages still being 

held in Gaza by the terrorist organization Hamas.
Most of the hostages are civilians, including 14 
women, 9 elderly over the age of 65, and 2 
children. The Denver group runs/walks 1 mile 
wearing r4tl red shirts, carrying posters of the 
hostages and Israeli flags. These are family 
friendly events! To join the WhatsApp group 
visit run4lives.org. For more info, contact Maya 
at 720 251 3999.

מחזירים אותם הביתה עכשיו

The reserved spaces in front of the shul are for those requiring a shorter distance or help entering and 
exiting the shul. Those who don’t require the spaces should park elsewhere, and respect those who do. 
Thank you.
Sign up for ERUV notifications at denvereruv.org or check the status on the website one hour before candlelighting.

The EDOS web site provides our shiurim, newsletter, and special event announcements. It is just a click 
away at https://edosdenver.org/
If you wish to receive these announcements by E-mail, please visit forms.gle/WrsYzxrgfkgzbqcq9. This service is available to members, out-of-town
family, and others with an interest in EDOS. 


